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This email is from an external source. Use cauƟon responding to it, opening aƩachments or clicking links. 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
Regarding Hearing for Somerville Auto Center Inc;   
 
I, Stavros Dinis, owner of 218-222 Somerville Avenue, is emailing the city regarding the maƩer above. Please note that as 
a neighbour, I have no issues with Somerville Auto Center (193 Somerville Ave). My vote would be to allow the city to let 
Somerville Auto Center renew their licence/permit.  
If you have any quesƟons regarding this issue or my comments above, please feel free to email me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Stavros Dinis  
 
 




